NOTICE TO MEMBERS



Closure of Sports and Recreational Facilities

Dear Member,

In view of the latest situation as regards the recent third wave COVID-19 outbreak we have been informed by the HK Government of further preventative measures that we are required to take. These are noted below.

As from Wednesday 15th July 2020 until further notice, all of the Club's F&B Outlets are to close at 6pm daily. In line with this it has been agreed that the Family Lounge Bar and the Sportsman's Bar will remain closed until further notice. All other F&B Outlets will open at their normal opening times but will announce the last call at 5:30pm and will close daily at 6pm sharp. At the same time the maximum number that can sit at a table will be reduced from 8 persons to 4 persons and our seating capacity in each of the F&B Outlets is to be restricted to 50%. Please note that the Club will look to put in place a takeaway food outlet available daily from 5:30pm onwards until 9:30pm and that the F&B Kiosk will also remain open until 9:30pm - further details of the takeaway service will go out to members on the forthcoming What's On message.

We are also required to completely close all of our Sports and Recreational facilities, including the Swimming Pool Complex, the Fitness Centre, the Children's Playrooms and all of our Changing Rooms from Wednesday 15th July 2020 until further notice. The Club Shop and Movie and Book Library will remain open but with slightly adjusted closing times which will be; Monday to Sunday 10:30am to 6pm.

The Club will continue to undertake temperature checks at the Front Entrance and members are strongly reminded of the requirement to wear face masks when on the Club Premises when not in a F&B Outlet.

We trust you will understand the need for these further preventative measures and, of course, we will update members as and when further information becomes available.

Michael J Wood Chairman Hong Kong Football Club